SWOSU-Sayre Students Complete Food
Drive
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The Southwestern Oklahoma State University-Sayre Student Government Association
recently completed its Food Drive 2017.

Food drive boxes were placed in several campus buildings, and students and staff
members were encouraged to donate non-perishable food items.

“So many people face economic hardship, and we wanted to do something for them,”
said SWOSU-Sayre SGA Sponsor Nancy Sanders.

Members of the SWOSU-Sayre Student Government delivered the collected food to the
Sayre First Baptist Church’s food pantry ahead of the Thanksgiving holiday.

“We want to help people avoid hunger, especially this time of year,” Sanders said.



